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Hello, | am writing this email to oppose the rate increase that the Tennessee american water
company is requesting. One of the main reason behind my decision is the fact about 6 years ago
TAW attempted to take over the signal mountain water provider knowing they are the middlemen of
the operation. | say this for the fact that if one was to investigate they would see hixson utility and
other utilities in Hamilton county such as signal mountain water utility source their water from
tennessee american water company. Two they have not stated how this hike will effect the
Comercial rate and how much the muncipilities are charged for thing such as hydrant usage. There
is not enough information put out by Tennessee american water for the reasons for an increase.
They have taken on more responsibilities probably in hopes to one day cit out being the middle man
Then the question arises how much in additional funding has tennessee american water received?
Like, how much have they received for captial improvements from the tennessee drinking water
stater revolving funds. And have they put in request to receive any future funds. This hike also seems
to collate with the announcement from the Environmental protection agency's ruling on mandatory
replacement of all lead pipes in 10 years. Which this would greatly effect TAW and homeowners in
the Hamilton county area. Thanks Christopher Dahl

Yahoo Mail: Search, Organize, Conquer






